
TO: Parks and Recreation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: October 19, 2022 

SUBJECT: Tumwater Arts and Programs 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Information Item  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Through funding allocated from the Tumwater Metropolitan Parks District, the Parks and 
Recreation Department has added a new Recreation Coordinator position and a new half- 
time Arts Coordinator position in 2022. 
 
The Recreation Coordinator will be working on new community events, programming for 
adults, sponsorships and new activities.  The Arts Coordinator will be completing the City’s 
first Arts Plan and working with the community on arts across the City. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Staff will be providing the commission with information about the arts program and new 
events, programs and activities in the Recreation Division. 

 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. None 


